From: Snyder, Terry R <terry.snyder@usbank.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 11:31 AM
To: *Cl-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Agelgil Ethiopian Restaurant

Legislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Hearing Officer,

| object to the recommended license conditions for Abelgil Ethiopian Restaurant LLC, to allow on-sale wine and malt and
allowing entertainment and group singing and karaoke.

This restaurant is nearly in my front yard. We have already recently made exception to city code for the BMW repair
shop next door. | have no objections to the restaurant itself, but am opposed the additional licensure of alcohol and
entertainment.

Thank you for considering my objections.
Terry Snyder
1347 Wheeler Street South

St. Paul, MN 55116
651-698-3837

U.S. BANCORP made the following annotations
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